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In Grade 3 Math, we are moving into term 3 and beginning to represent

and describe numbers all the way up to 1000! We will do this through

games and hands on activities, incorporating some fun while we learn.

We will also be revisiting skip counting by 3, 4, 5, 10, and 25 during

warmups and “At Your Seat” work.

In Art, we completed our “Funky Bunny” for Easter and the students did

an excellent job using sharpies to doodle various patterns. We will be

completing some abstract art soon with torn paper projects.

In FLORA, we are continuing with every day classroom questions /

answers and the seasons, along with fun songs and games.

In Health, we continue to get outside for fresh air and unstructured time

for regulation. This week we are discussing every day stresses and how

to manage and decrease them.

In Music, we are learning The Cup Song and students are doing a

fantastic job with learning on their own in groups! Soon we will be able to

perform together and pass the cups around a circle.

 You can always contact me at Jennifer.carter@nbed.nb.ca
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